
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

           Friday, 4th October 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

London Youth Games Cross Country event 

If you are U11 and enjoy cross country running, you are invited to register your interest in competing for Team 
Kingston, by registering via the QR code or completing the form: please click here for the entry form. 

 

 

 
Please note that you must either live in the Borough of Kingston or attend school in the Borough to be eligible for 
apply for this event.   The closing date to apply is 1am on Monday, 4th November 2024. 
 
You must be available to compete on Saturday, 16th November at Parliament Hill Fields, North London. 
 
Please let the School Office know if you are successful in obtaining a place. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Tagg 
PE Coordinator 
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